
SOUTHEAST ISLAND SCHOOL DISTRICT
P.O. Box 19569, 1010 Sandy Beach Road, Thorne Bay, Alaska 99919
     (907) 828-8254        Fax: (907) 828-8257 E-mail: sisd@sisd.org

Meeting: April 20, 2022 – Regular Board of Education Meeting

Category: Business Item

Subject: 3rd Preliminary Reading, FY 2023 General Fund Budget

RECOMMENDATION
It is the administration’s recommendation that the School Board move the FY 2023 general fund 
budget to a 4th reading.

PERTINENT FACTS:
A budget committee made up of district-wide staff has been working on the development of the 
FY 2023 general fund budget.  Tonight, we reviewed the third proposal during the work session 
before the meeting.  The legislature is still reviewing Alaska’s FY23 budget. Once the State of 
Alaska budget is adopted, we will make any final updates to our budget. Changes made to the 
FY 2023 general fund budget will be reviewed in the fourth proposal during special board 
meeting in June.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:
Move the FY 2023 general fund budget to a 4th reading.
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